
2014 GKAC Scholarship Award Recipients

The following is a list of the applicants that have been selected to receive a GKAC Scholarship Award:

Seham Ahmed, Seminole Ridge High School, Loxahatchee, FL

Joelishia Banfield, Glades Central Community High School, Belle Glade, FL

Elizabeth Barahona, William R. Boone High School, Orlando, FL

Laura Belizaire, Hallandale High School, Hallandale Beach, FL

Maria Ceballos, Coral Gables Senior High School, Coral Gables, FL

Courtnie Gadson, Palm Beach Gardens High School, Palm Beach Gardens, FL

Francesca Garcia, Miami Palmetto Senior High School, Pinecrest, FL

Janel Gonzalez, Mater Academy Charter High School, Hialeah, FL

Michael Hammond, Coral Gables Senior High School, Coral Gables, FL

Bryan Jackson, Gulf Breeze High School, Gulf Breeze, FL

Jenny Lamy, Stranahan High School, Fort Lauderdale, FL

Sandra Larios-Torres, Pasco High School, Dade City, FL

Andrea Lopera, Winter Springs High School, Winter Springs, FL

Kelley McCurry, Fort Myers High School, Fort Myers, FL

Latisha Miller, Miami Lakes Educational Center, Miami Lakes, FL

Joshua Nesta, Atlantic Community High School, Delray Beach, FL

Lindjee Noziere, Atlantic Community High School, Delray Beach, FL

Olubusola Osunsanya, Stranahan High School, Fort Lauderdale, FL

Estrella Quiroz, Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL

Alicia Randazzo, Nature Coast Technical High School, Brooksville, FL

Dylan Reilly, Mount Dora High School, Mt. Dora, FL

Kelli Roderus, Seabreeze High School, Daytona Beach, FL

Kevin Savillon, Design & Architecture Senior High School, Miami, FL
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Sheyla Tendero, Coral Gables Senior High School, Coral Gables, FL

Jenny Tong, Timber Creek High School, Orlando, FL

Nicole Turnbull, Pinellas Park High School, Largo, FL

Joceline Wheelock, G. Holmes Braddock Senior High School, Miami, FL

Emmalee Williamson, Lecanto High School, Lecanto, FL

Aleida Vieyra, South Dade Senior High School, Homestead, FL

Willow Yakush, Lake Howell High School, Winter Park, FL

We had an overwhelming number of applications this year. The review process was a challenging one. We thank

everyone for taking the time to send in their applications and share their stories with us. Each and every one of our

applicants inspires us. We wish you all the best as you pursue your education and realize your dreams.
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